
On Sunday, November 22, we learned that a student at St. Francis High School and a 
student at St. Elizabeth Ann Seton Middle School have tested positive for COVID-19.  

We	are	moving	forward	under	the	guidance	of	the	Health	Department	and	taking	measures	to	
protect	the	well-being	of	our	students	and	staff.	If there are any close contacts as a result of 
this exposure, those individuals will be notified by phone or email. If you/your student is not 
a close contact, you will not hear from anyone. As	always,	please	monitor	for	symptoms	
related	to	COVID-19	including	fever,	cough,	difficulty	breathing,	headache,	or	new	fatigue. 

For	those	families	seeking	guidance	about	family	gatherings	or	holiday	travel,	the	Health	
Department	offers	these	resources:	Holidays and Travel. 

 


